
 

GLEN ARBOR TOWNSHIP  

PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING  
 
 

As required my MCL 141.412, a Public Budget Hearing will be held on the 
proposed Fiscal Year 2021-2022 Township Budget.  As permitted by MCL 211.24e 

the Truth-in-Taxation Hearing will be part of the public budget hearing.   
 

“The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget 
will be a subject of this hearing.” 

 
 

The Budget Hearing will precede the Township’s Regular monthly meeting 
March 16, 2021 at 7:00 PM  

 
Due to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic and pursuant to the requirements of recent legislation and MDHHS orders 
which provide temporary authorization of remote participation in public meetings, the Glen Arbor Township Board will 
be conducting a Public Budget Hearing at 7:00 p.m. EST on March 16, 2021 followed by the Regular Township Board 
Meeting at 7:30 pm EST.  Board members are meeting in person or joining by ZOOM.  Members of the public are invited 
to join by way of video through Zoom.com and by telephone conferencing. 
 
Below you will find the information necessary to attend the meeting.  You may access this meeting in one of two ways: 

1. Video participation 
Go to Zoom.com and download the program. The click on the following URL:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3800863367?pwd=cXJ5SmRPUWYyY1I2Z0dNY1E1N2lCZz09 

 

Meeting ID: 380 086 3367         Passcode: 486989 

 

2. Teleconference participation  
Using either a land line or cell phone dial 1-312-626-6799 

When requested, enter the following meeting ID 380 086 3367 and passcode 486989 
 
If you would like to submit written comments to be read into the meeting, you may submit them to the Township Clerk 
at glenarbor@glenarbortownship.com.  Written comments should be submitted on or before 12 pm on Tuesday, March 
16, 2021.  
 
Public Input will be provided at the start and end of the meeting or each meeting.  If any person wishes to speak during 
public input, they should indicate by stating so when the chair calls for public input.  Any person may also contact any of 
the township board members with their comments.  Public input rules adopted by the Township Board apply and 
comments should remain within 3 minutes.  Individuals are not required to identify themselves to participate in the 
meeting but will be required to identify themselves prior to speaking. 

 
Copies of the proposed budget will be available for public inspection at the Township 
Office, 6394 W. Western Ave., Glen Arbor, MI  49636 on March 15 and 16 or on the 
Township’s website, glenarbortownship.com beginning March 13. 
 

Pam Laureto, Township Clerk 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3800863367?pwd=cXJ5SmRPUWYyY1I2Z0dNY1E1N2lCZz09

